Public Notice Electronic Ballot Tabulation

Under Wisconsin State Statute 5.84(1), public tests of the Electronic Ballot Tabulation System will be held to ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the November 5, 2024 General Election votes cast for all offices and on all measures. All tests are open to the public. 
Town of Dovre - Friday, November 1, 2024 – 9 a.m. Town Hall, 304 25 ½ Street, Chetek 
Louise Cody, Clerk, 715-933-2331
